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Announcement concerning the availability of the  
financial results as of 30.06.2017 

 
In accordance with the provisions of Law No. 297/2004 on the capital market, Regulation 1/2006 

issued by CNVM, BVB Code and Financial Calendar for 2017, SIF HOTELURI SA Oradea 

informs investors about the possibility of consulting the board of directors’report for H1 financial 

results on Year 2017 as well as the Financial Statements as at 30.06.2017 (unaudited) started 

from 14.08.2017, 18.30 on the company's website (www.sif-hoteluri.ro), as well as at the 

headquarters of the company located in Oradea, Emanuil Gojdu Square, no. 53, Bl. A 10, from 

Monday to Friday, between 08.00 - 14.00. 

For more details, you can call the phone 0259/475 271 mr. Bîrlea Vasile Radu or you can ask 

questions about these documents at the address radu.birlea@sif-hoteluri.ro. 

 
 

Economic Manager, 

Bîrlea Vasile Radu 
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